
 

 

 

  
 
 

 
12th November 2021 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
On Tuesday 14th December we will be holding a Christmas Celebration Day for all to enjoy!  
 
 
The fun-filled day will consist of a variety of events and activities. These activities include wearing 
a Christmas jumper/outfit, Christmas dinner, and class parties with games and movie. There will 
also be a visit from Santa for Early Years and KS1!  (This visit is optional)  
 
 
There will be a £2 charge per child to cover the cost of prizes and party food. There will be an 
additional charge of £2 should your child wish to see and receive a gift from Santa.  
 
 
Payment and consent must be made via ParentPay by December 3rd. School dinners are to be 
paid for as usual via ParentPay. There will be no charge for school dinners for children in receipt 
of FSM. 
 
 
Children who bring a packed lunch on the day of the Christmas Celebration meal can bring one 
treat item in their packed lunch as this is a special celebration meal. 
 
 
 Due to COVID restrictions we are unable to invite parents into school this year, but we are 
working hard to ensure this will be a fun filled day for all the children in school. 
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New Park Christmas 

Celebration 2021! 


